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‘Be safe, be kind. 

Listen and think a lot. 

Be your best!’ 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Well it has been another busy week and I am pleased to see the start of the 

after school provision clubs.  Dance had already started for the Year 2 chil-

dren and Gym has started this week with the Year 1 children and we are 

hoping to have football re-start in the not too distance future. 

Parents evening this week appears to have gone smoothly and we hope you 

found the earlier report cards useful as a discussion point.  Of course, it isn’t 

the same as coming into school for face-to-face meetings and to look at the 

children’s wonderful work.  Hopefully by the end of the term restrictions may 

be lifted to allow more people into school. 

Please can I remind parents to oversee their child’s homework each week to 

help them reinforce the learning that has taken place in class.  Also, can I 

reiterate how important daily regular reading at home is. Research has 

shown that regular reading from a young age makes a huge difference to 

children’s overall academic ability as they get older. 

Important 

Please can I remind everyone that no-one is allowed to use or go on any of 

the school equipment, bikes, climbing frames etc before or after school.  

Please can I ask all parents and grandparents to keep their children next to 

them when coming into or leaving the school.  Our insurance will not cover 

anyone.  The children do know these rules but if you could reinforce this with 

anyone who does the school run and that this also includes  pre-school chil-

dren. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful Bank Holiday  weekend.  Best wishes and 

keep safe, Amanda Reid. 

 

Dates for your diary… 

 3rd May—Bank Holiday 

 4th May—back to school 

 7th May—sponsored ODD 

SOCK walk  

 28th May—Last Day 

 Half Term 

 7th June—Non-pupil day 

staff training 

 8th June—back to school 

 10th June—class photos 

 11th June—KS1 swimming 

starts  

 18th June—Race for Life 

(details to follow) 

 21st June—National Sports 

Week (details to follow) 

 25th June—New pupil induc-

tion (TBC) 

 29th June—Sports day 

 2nd July—New pupil induc-

tion (TBC) 

 18th June—Race For Life 

(details to follow) 

 21st June—Emerald class 

last Forest School 

 8th July—Move Around Day 

 9th July—Reports to go 

home (TBC) 

 16th July—last KS1 swim 

 21st July—Last Day 

 

  

Class Super Stars 

RUBY CLASS— Niralya 

TOPAZ CLASS— Louis 

EMERALD CLASS— Hayden 

SAPPHIRE CLASS— Mohid 

DIAMOND CLASS— Chloe 

PEARL CLASS— Sienna 

RUBY CLASS— Kai 

TOPAZ CLASS— Connie 

EMERALD CLASS—  Florence 

SAPPHIRE CLASS— Erin 

DIAMOND CLASS— James 

PEARL CLASS—Amelia 

Headteacher 
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